Ore Step Akead Chitilren Center

1630 Douglas Avenue
Racine WI 53404
262-637-4000 P
262-637-4111F

To whom it may concern:

This letter is in regards to the proposed shed request. We are requesting that the
city of Racine Plan Commission /Director of city Development to allow the facility to
place the shed towards the rear of the basketball court inside the fenced in area. This
would be a much more favorable location in regards to safety concerns as well as parking
concerns. In the winter it will be hard to access the shed do to the snow being piled out in
the back of the building. Also we would like the shed to be more accessible for teachers
and students to access the playground equipment while under the supervision of the
teachers at all time and not have to leave the fenced in area. Your support in this matter
would be extremely appreciated. If you have any questions or concerns feel free to
contact me directly at 262-705-9900.

Sincerely,

Randy Musaitef]




